


January 8, 2025
Chairman Gary Flock called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  All board members were present.  The meeting was properly posted.
The minutes from the December meeting were read. There was a motion by Bob and a second by Nick to approve the minutes.  The motion carried 3-0.  
The financial report was given. There was a motion by Nick and a second by Bob to approve the financial report and pay the bills for the month.  The motion carried 3-0.  
Ashley reported that the December collection of property taxes is complete and settlement with the County and payments to the County and school districts will be finished by January 15th. 
Amy mentioned that the IRS has set the mileage reimbursement rate for 2025 to 70 cents per mile.
A Spring Election will be held on Tuesday, April 1st and one state race will require the township to hold a primary election on February 18th.  
A tax collection date will be held at the town hall on Thursday, January 30th from 1:00 PM to 6:00 PM.
The next monthly board meeting will be held on February 12, 2025, at 7:00 PM.
A motion was made by Nick and seconded by Bob to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 PM.  Motion carried 3-0.

Amy Brueggen
Town Clerk



